Robles, Sandra

From:

Robles, Sandra

Sent:

Tuesday, April 26, 2022 9:28 AM

To:

Robles, Sandra

Subject:

FW: 5/2 Council Agenda

From: Pat Amsbry

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 4:50 PM

To: Stewart, Jana < janastewart@cityofpasadena.net > Subject: Resignation from Northwest Commission

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you *know* the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

Dear Jana,

Please let this email serve as my notice of resignation from the Northwest Commission, effective 6/30/22. I would also appreciate you advising the Council that it has been my great honor to serve the City and am grateful for this opportunity.

Best, Regards

Pat Amsbry

Jomsky, Mark

To:

Fuentes, Theresa

Subject:

RE: UCLA RBOC Representative

From: Goldman, Gregg

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2022 2:13 PM

To: Fuentes, Theresa

Cc: Block, Gene; Gorman, Yolanda **Subject:** UCLA RBOC Representative

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

Theresa – Good Afternoon. I am sending the request below on behalf of Chancellor Block.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Best,

Gregg

Dear Mayor and City Council:

As you are aware, the RBOC Board is in the process of hiring a new General Manager/CEO. It is important to UCLA that there be continuity in its Board representation throughout the process. Accordingly, UCLA respectfully requests that the effective date of the resignation of its current representative to the Rose Bowl Operating Company Board of Directors, and concurrent appointment of its next representative, be postponed from May 2, 2022 until the new General Manager/CEO is retained. This will allow UCLA to have a consistent voice throughout the process.

Thank you for your consideration.

Chancellor Gene Block